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  The purpose of this ALERT is to inform Providers, Client Representatives, Community Based 
Organizations and agencies assisting consumers that the Human Resources 
Administrations’(HRA) Medical Insurance and Community Services Administration’s (MICSA) 
office located at North Central Bronx hospital closed as of Friday March 20, 2020. 
 
Effective Monday March 23, 2020, this HRA/MICSA office has relocated and has been 
renamed 
 

Fordham Medicaid Office 
              2541-2549 Bainbridge Avenue 3rd floor 

Bronx NY 10458 
 
  

Days and Hours of Operations:  Monday through Friday, 9 AM to 5 PM.   

 
The telephone number for this location is 929-252.3230  
 

 

 

The local Medicaid office provides application assistance for Disabled Aged and Blind 
consumers. 

The non-disabled populations can apply to New Yok State of Health via telephone at the NYS 
Customer Service Center (855) 355-5777, or apply online at newyorkstateofhealth.gov  

 

 

   PLEASE SHARE THIS ALERT WITH ALL APPROPRIATE STAFF 

 

 

Relocation of the North Central Bronx Medicaid Office 

   


